Notices for the week, 04th May, 2025

. My dear parishioners, we are in academic vacation. At the same time we are already in the
Rosary Month of May, dedicated to Mother Mary. In the month of May, on all the weekdays,
there will be Rosary prayed, after the 6 pm masses. All are encouraged to attend the mass and
join in honouring Mother Mary and be blessed.

. Now on we will be following holiday program for the daily masses and weekend masses. On the
week days there will be two masses. English mass at 7 am and Marathi mass at 6 pm. And on
the weekends, Saturday evening mass at 6.30 and on Sunday, Marathi mass at 8 am, English
mass at 9.15 am and evening mass at 6 pm. All other weekend masses stand cancelled.

. Dear friends, there will be a “Social Emotional skill building Summer Camp” for kids from the
age groups of 9 and 12 years, at St Louis school, in the month of May. For more details please
look at the banner display at the church gate.

. Friends, being a year of Jubilee, there will be two special retreats organised at Divine Retreat
Centre, Potta. One retreat for the youth and another for the adults in the month of May and July.
For more details please look the church notice board.

. Model Co-Operative Bank Ltd, is providing career opportunities in various positions. For more
details please look at the notice board.

. All the parish Fathers will be away from the parish for annual retreat, from Tuesday, the 6™ to
Monday, the 12" of May. A capuchin priest will be available for all your spiritual needs. Thanks
for your support and understanding.

. Dear friends, those who would like to be the Extra-ordinary Ministers in our parish, are requested
to register their names in the parish office as soon as possible. The filled in forms are to be
submitted in the parish office by the end of May.

. Dear parishioners, Sr Michelle Mathias, a Pauline Sister, the daughter of Mr Charles Mathias,
belonging to St Francis Xavier Community is celebrating her Silver Jubilee of religious
Profession. On Monday, the 5" of May, we will specially pray for her during both scheduled
masses. She too will be present for both the masses. All are most welcome.

Thank you for your generous contribution. God bless you all. Parish Priest.



